NOTES

Scan me

Connection Card & Prayer Requests



Giving



LPDN



SOUTHWOOD BAPTIST CHURCH

11 Griscom Lane, West Deptford, NJ 08096 • 856-848-8887 (office) Senior Pastor - Joe Lightfoot • pastorjoe@southwoodministries.org Church Office Admin - Kelly Bicking • mail@southwoodministries.org Church Office Hours: 9:00am - 12pm, Monday, Wednesday, Friday

Website: www.southwoodministries.org

LITTLE PEOPLE DAY NURSERY

856-848-8809 (office) • office@lpdn.net • www.lpdn.net
LPDN Director - Andrea Stieg

May 29, 2022



Tell Your Story Jonah 3

Welcome

We are so glad you joined us this morning to worship in song, prayer, and the preaching of God's Word! We hope you will be blessed by being here. At Southwood our mission is to glorify God and develop followers of Jesus Christ.

New Here?

If you have not already received one, please see an usher to receive a Welcome Bag and take a moment to fill out the Connection Card to place in the offering box.

TODAY IN WORSHIP

Welcome & Announcements
Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus
Graves into Gardens
Count Your Blessings
Prayer
All I Have is Christ
Tell Your Story
Pastor Joe Lightfoot
Song for the Nations

Pastor Joe's drop in office hours: Monday & Wednesday's 9am—1pm, other times are available by appointment.

SUNDAY SERVICES

SUNDAY SCHOOL

9:15—10:15 am

For Adults in the Fellowship House

WORSHIP SERVICE 10:30—11:45 am

JR. CHURCH Ages 4yrs -

5th grade upstairs

THROUGH THE WEEK

TUESDAY

Prayer Gathering 7pm

WEDNESDAY

AA Meeting 4-6pm

THURSDAY

AA Meeting 7-9am Leonardi Small Group 10:30am in the Fellowship House (6/2) Worship Team 6:30pm

HYMN SING

Join us Sunday, June 5th for our monthly Hymn Sing at 6pm in the Worship Center.



We are looking for volunteers
Group Guides & general helpers
for our VBS being held
June 27th—July 1st.
Contact Steve Cupps (609) 254-4425



Seeds of Hope

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY

On June 18 we will be serving at Seeds of Hope in Camden. Each month when we go to Seeds of Hope, we will bring bins of clothing to distribute to those in need. Please place your gently used men's & woman's summer clothes in the bin in the coat room. Thank you!!!

Each month we will collect different items for Operation Christmas Child. Please put your items in the OCC box in the coat room.

For May we will collect Crafts:

-Stickers -Coloring Books -Playdough

-Craft Kits (no liquid paint) -Chalkboard/Chalk

-Thank you!!!



Gouthwood Baptist Church

exists to glorify God and develop followers of Jesus Christ.